
 

1746 – F. South Victoria Ave. #382, Ventura, CA 93003   (805) 650-2794 x 108 

Bentley Family Limited Partnership 
 

 

12/21/2015 

Mr. Joshua Cwikla 

Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board 

320 W. Fourth Street, Suite 200 

Los Angeles, CA 90013 

 

RE:  Investigative Order No. R4-2015-0444 

 Bentley Family Limited Partnership 

Dear Mr. Cwikla: 

On behalf of Bentley Family Limited Partnership, Please accept this letter as a formal notification that 

the facility does not conduct any on land water disposal.  All water is disposed via contracted service -

Transportation Specialties, Inc. 1018 Honeywood Ct. Santa Paula, CA 93060 to Anterra Energy Services, 

Inc. 1933 E Wooley Road, Oxnard, California 93030. 805.486.0547.  

Should you have any further questions I can be reached at 805-650-2794 x 108 or 

david.calvert@trueoil.us . 

Sincerely,  

 

David A. Calvert 

Director, Environmental Health and Safety 

Authorized agent for Bentley Family Limited Partnership  

Cc:  T. Bentley 

 File 

I David A. Calvert, certify under the penalty of law that I have personally examined and am familiar 

with the information submitted in this document and all attachments that, based on my inquiry of 

those individuals responsible for obtaining the information, I believe that the information is true, 

accurate and complete.  I am aware that this is significant penalties for submitting false information, 

including the possibility of find and imprisonment.  

 

Signature  Date 12/21/2015 

 

mailto:david.calvert@trueoil.us

